
 

 

Did you know the historic 
557 steamer is being 
restored? You may see it 
on the tracks in Palmer 
soon. 
 
Join us to discuss how this 
might affect Palmer. We 
would love to hear your 
thoughts. 
 
 
SATURDAY, OCT. 26 
3.00 pm to 5.00 pm 
The Annex 
247 S. Alaska St, Palmer 

  

COMMUNITY CONVERSATION 
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